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Newsletter – Friday 18
th
 November 

Dear Parents, 

The children have all enjoyed their learning in Anti-Bullying Week. On Thursday, the children worked in their new 

‘House’ groups. Each house has children from across the school. They will work on projects together once every 

half term. Here are some photos from their learning:  

     

Kind regards, 

S Bridgman 

Mrs Bridgman 

Parent Forum 

The next Parent Forum meeting will be held on Thursday 24
th
 November at 9.15am. All parents are welcome to 

join me in the hall.  Minutes from the meeting will be published on our website. The agenda will include our new 

behaviour policy and school app.  

January 5
th

 and 6
th

 

The school we collect our lunches from is closed for INSET on Thursday 5
th
 and Friday 6

th
 January while we are 

open. I will ask parents to provide packed lunches for these two days. There will be an option for the children to 

have a jacket potato (cooked in our school oven) so there is a hot option available. A separate form will follow. 

Parking 

We have to keep the area in front of the main school gates clear for emergency vehicle access. We would kindly 

ask that you do not park your car or pick up from this space.  

Behaviour Policy 

The school council have been working with staff on developing our new behaviour policy. An updated copy is on 

our website and will be shared with the children on Monday.  

Mathletics 

Our trial for Mathletics has come to an end. However, we will be buying a subscription for the children in Y1-Y6. 

Login and password details will be sent home in the next couple of weeks.  
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Staffing 

I am pleased to announce that Mrs Barnes will be joining us on a contract basis rather than as a supply teacher 

from January. She will continue her role in KS2.  

We have appointed a new teacher, Mrs White, to cover non-contact time in EYFS and KS1. She will start in 

January and take over from Mrs Flynn who has worked at the school on a supply cover basis previously.  

Mrs Watson will be leaving us at the end of term to take up more hours in the secondary school where she also 

works. A new Spanish teacher will join us from January.  

School Uniform Reminder 

Please ensure that your child is wearing correct school uniform: 

Girls      Boys 

Winter Grey pinafore, skirt or grey tailored trousers Grey tailored trousers 
   
  Either school logo or plain white polo shirt Either school logo or plain white polo shirt  
  
  School jumper, cardigan or fleece  School jumper or fleece 
 
  Grey or white PLAIN socks   Grey PLAIN socks 
  Or grey tights 
 
  Black shoes     Black shoes 
     
Summer As winter uniform apart from: 
 
  Cornflower blue gingham dress  Grey tailored shorts 

 
P.E kit School logo T-shirt & burgundy shorts School logo T-shirt & burgundy shorts 
  (Black jogging bottoms may be worn  (Black jogging bottoms may be worn 
  in Autumn & Spring terms only)  in Autumn & Spring terms only) 
  

We have had cases of headlice in school this week. Please ensure hair is tied back.   
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